
           SI PROFESSOR - INTERVIEW  
                        Build and Maintain Your SI Professor’s Support 
 

All SI leaders must meet regularly with their SI professor to discuss the progress of their 
SI sessions and students.  
 
• During your first meeting with your SI professor, you must conduct an interview to 

discuss each question below and any other questions you may have. 
• Please schedule your first meeting with your professor within the first two weeks of the 

semester.  If for any reason you are unable to accomplish this task, please notify me.   
• Meet with your SI professor regularly throughout the semester to ensure you build and 

maintain your professor’s support. 
 
Please make sure to ask the following questions: 

1. What is your advice on the most successful study strategies for this course? 
 
 
 
 

2.   What is your opinion regarding the use of old tests/handouts in the SI session? 
 
 
 
 

3.   What are some things you specifically want me to emphasize during the SI sessions?    
 

 
 

 
4.   What are some things you specifically do not want me to do during the SI sessions?    
 
 

 
 

5.   Can students receive credit for their weekly lab hour requirement if they attend SI sessions 
(if applicable)? If so, are there things I should remind our students of during the sessions?   
 
 
 

6.   If I need to contact you, what is the best way (e.g., email, phone, etc) to reach you?  
Could you please give me your email and/or office phone number?    

  
 
SI Leader: _________________________                   Interview Date ______________________ 
                                 Print Name 
 

Return completed form to Dr. Prestby! 


